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Minnesota Board
of Peace Officer
Standards and Training

1600 University Avenue, Suite 200
St. Paul, MN 55104-3825
(651) 643-3060 • FAX (651) 643-3072
TDD (651) 297-2100

, or

November 29,2000

Michelle Timmons
Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Building
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Subject: Obsolete Rules Report Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05,
subdivision 5.

Dear Ms. Timmons:

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, states: "By December 1 of each year, an
agency shall submit a list of specific agency rules to the governor, the legislative
coordinating commission, the policy and funding committees and divisions with
jurisdiction over the agency, and the revisor of statutes. The list must identify those rules
that are obsolete and should be repealed. The list must also include an explanation of why
the rule is obsolete and the agency's timetable for repeal."

At this time, we can identify no POST Board Rules that are obs~e
duplicative and that should be repealed. R't:' :J' --
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In last year's report, we went through an extensive review of curl'~£tP'oST ~.Qt\tfl:~ules
found in Chapter 6700 and identified several sections as bein <o~fidlM~~~ry, and
duplicative. The current status of the rules is that a request fo ents has been
published, the SONAR is completed, and a dual notice is forthcoming.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please feel free to contact me at 651-643­
3060.
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Neil W. Melton,
Executive Director
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